
Subject: Suggestion for After-School 

Tutoring Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to suggest the implementation of an after-school 

tutoring program at [School's Name]. 

This program could provide students with additional academic support, foster a collaborative 

learning environment, and help improve overall student performance. 

Potential benefits include: 

• Enhanced understanding of complex subjects 

• Increased student confidence 

• Opportunities for peer mentoring 

• Better preparation for exams 

I believe this initiative could make a significant positive impact on our students. Thank you for 

considering this suggestion. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Contact Information] 


